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Newsletter 
 

Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
 

Newsletter No. 201  19 September 2024 

What we’ve been doing 
 

3 September 2024      Frost Folly 

 

The tasks were: 

• Remove bulrushes (reed mace) from 2 ponds 

• Remove goat willow from the edge of the pond 

• Cut back along the hedgerow 
 

The weather was overcast but warm. 13 volunteers attended. 
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10 September 2024     Wykery Copse 

 

We coppiced hazel and built protective woven structures around the stools. A local lady 

passing by told us about 2 hedgehog boxes she had put up and said she had seen 
hedgehogs on a camera she had set up. 
 

The weather was cool and cloudy. 20 volunteers attended. 
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17 September 2024     Lily Hill Park 

 

We cleared bramble, holly and bracken from an area to the left of the field where the 

summer house is. Cleared  material was put in big bags and transported to the compound 
near the Lodge. 
 

The weather was sunny and warm, with 1 octa cloud at 11:00. 
22 volunteers attended. 
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Coming up next 

 
24 September 2024       Savernake Park 

Task: willow clearance around the pond and hurdle making. 

 

1 October 2024        Garth Meadows 

Task: coppicing 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Contact Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
On-site mobile phone: 07986 707 448 

Programme enquiries telephone Trevor Scott on 01344 628 602 

or email: eddiescott999@yahoo.co.uk 

Produced by Roger Britt. Send any contributions/comments to rogerbritt@btinternet.com 

This Newsletter has been sent to you via a mailing list which contains your personal data, and which is managed in accordance 

with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). You may unsubscribe from the Newsletter at any time by sending an e-

mail with the word “unsubscribe” in the subject line to: rogerbritt@btinternet.com 
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